
 

January 31, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Carlson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Carlson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2057 by House Committee on Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2057 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2057 would allow the boards of county commissioners to appoint an interim county 

appraiser to fill a vacancy pending the appointment of a permanent county appraiser.  The 

appointments would be subject to approval of the State Director of Property Valuation and would 

be for a period of no more than six months. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that HB 2057 would have no fiscal effect on state 

revenues or expenditures, but would serve taxpayers with continuity in the office of county 

appraiser so that valuations and assessments can be processed on time. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Steve Neske, Revenue 

 Melissa Wangemann, KAC  


